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Thank You For A Successful CCNA XXIII
The CCNA Work Group and the Canadian Assembly would like to thank everyone who participated in our convention in Halifax.  What an amazing event!  It was your time and talent that helped us to carry our life saving message of recovery to so many people.
New  CCNA Guidelines
At the last meeting of the Canadian Assembly new policies/guidelines were accepted.  This new document introduces many new ideas to formulate and produce future CCNA events.  This new process will streamline all of the functionality leading up and during the convention itself.  You can find these guidelines on the CANA/ACNA web site forum or click here. 
CCNA XXIV Mississauga, Ontario
The beat goes on.  Introducing the next adventure.  We hope you plan on joining us for CCNA XXIV in Mississauga, Ontario September  30. Oct 1 & 2, 2016.  We will hold our celebration of recovery at the Hilton Meadowvale (formally known as Delta Meadowvale).  We are preparing for upwards of 1000 members to attend.  
CCNA Early Bird Registrations
Great News!  Right now and until Dec 31, 2015 only, when you register for the convention you will save about 40% off the onsite registration price.  Not only can you save big bucks but you will also receive a number of other  incentives for taking advantage of the Early Bird Registrations.  You can register now by going to  canadianconvention.com  If you want to register by regular mail just download and fill out the registration flier.
Hotel Accommodations
We have negotiated a very good rate for all of our members who need accommodations during their visit to CCNA.  Besides a great rate, and the convenience of having a room at our host hotel where the actual event is taking place, you will also receive additional perks.  
Visit our web site for more information and to make hotel reservations.  Make the reservation now.  It makes a lot of sense to plan now for the recovery celebration of 2016.
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Logo Contest
As always, CCNA invites members to participate in our logo contest.  We are looking forward to seeing the results of your creativity.  For more details on the requirements please visit our web site. 
Speakers Wanted
CCNA XXIV will be a very large event and as a result we will need a large number of speakers.  It is our practice to select most, if not all, of our speakers from those people who Early Bird or Pre-Register.  If you are interested in being considered as a speaker please make sure you select that option during your registration process.   Uploading an audio file through our web site will also help us in our decision making process.  Check out the speaker submission page on our web site.
CCNA XXIV Chair Person Search
Our new convention guidelines includes a selection process for the convention Chair.  We are looking for local members (Halton Peel Area - around Mississauga) to offer their interest and service resume for this position.  The candidates should possess specific skills as well as the willingness to serve.  Submissions may be made through  the "Volunteer To Serve" link on our web site.  The Planning Work Group will consider the candidates and make a selection by mid February 2016.
